
N o r t h e r n  P a c i f i c  O i l  &  G a s  I n c o r p o r a t e d  

150 S RODEO DRIVE #250 
BEVERLY HILLS, CA 90212 
713.903.7048 ph  713.903.8425 fax 
 

 
 
July 4, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Santiago Garcia, CEO of Northern Pacific Oil and Gas, am formally requesting 

from the court a continuance on said hearing for OCD case #23551.  

 

I am requesting this continuance, as I have not been able to retain appropriate 

counsel in the state of New Mexico, as all that I have reached out to have a 

conflict of interest.  

 

For that reason, I would like for the court to consider this as a request for 

continuance in the notice of set action.  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
Santiago Garcia 
CEO 


